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Get More Out of Your Digital Point and Shoot Camera  

Instructor: Stephen Sherman 
 
 

Welcome New Students,  

I wanted to remind you all to please bring your camera and camera manual to class with you, for every class.  

There are too many digital cameras on the market for me to know everything about each one, and you and I 

will be referring to the manuals often.  Also, make sure that your camera battery is fully charged when you 

bring your camera to class. 

If your camera takes a brand unique form of memory card (i.e. Sony Memory Stick), try and bring an 

appropriate card reader with you to class, as we will need it to look at the pictures you are taking on the 

computer 

My contact information is below if you need to reach me or have any questions. 

 

I look forward to meeting you,  

Stephen Sherman 

sfsherman@mac.com      

Tel.: 347-449-6105 
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